
 

 

 
9 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cushion Club – Saturday 24 February 2024 

 

                                                                              
 

The Stamford Green PTA are very pleased to announce a Cushion Club fundraising film event for 

children in Y1 – Y6.   

 

There will be two film screening in two different locations in the school – one showing Luca for Key 

Stage 1 children (Year 1 and Year 2), and another showing Pinocchio for Key Stage 2 children (Year 3 

– Year 6).  There will be sixty places for each film, which will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis and go on sale at 9.00am on Saturday 10 February.  Siblings at the school are obviously 

welcome but please only purchase tickets relevant for your child’s year group.  This may mean family 

members watch different films on the day.  The films chosen are PG rated and so parental consent will 

be requested when a ticket is booked.  Children in Nursery and Reception are not able to participate 

in this event. 

 

The Cushion Club price of £5.00 will include a film plus a drink and cinema style popcorn snack for 

each of the children.   Children attending should bring a cushion or something comfy to sit on and a 

water bottle. 

 

Cushion Club will take place on Saturday 24 February from 2.30pm – 4.30pm.  Children attending the 

event will need to arrive and be collected from the East Gate.  No child will be allowed to leave 

without an adult.  

 

If you want your child to attend, please pay and book your child’s place via PTA Events.  Places are 

on a first come first served basis.  There are two ticket options, one for KS1 and one for KS2, so please 

check you book the correct one. 

 

Tickets will not be issued for this event but a register of those attending will be generated.  Please book 

your place by 9.00am on Wednesday 21 February.  

 

Mrs Glaister, Mrs Herman and Mrs Smith will be present during the event so we will have access to the 

children’s medical/allergy and emergency contact information.  If this has changed please notify the 

Office as soon as possible.   

 

We are sure that the children will love this event and thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Rameshwar, Mrs Trower and Mrs Pearson 

On behalf of the PTA 

Stamford Green                   PTA 
Primary School and Nursery 
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